
 
 

Black Canyon City Water Improvement District 
P. O. Box 1007 

Black Canyon City, AZ  85324 
623-374-9408 Fax 623-374-5252 

 
 
Date:  Dec. 21, 2018 
 
To:  Prescott Courier 
Attn:  Legal Ads Dept. 
 
Via E-Mail: legals@prescottaz.com 
 
From:  Sarah Hrabina 
 
Re:  Legal/Public Notice Ad 
 
Please run the following ad in the next available edition and again one week 
later. Thank you. 
 
 
 

WATER LINE REPLACEMENT BIDS 
 

The Black Canyon City Water Improvement District (BCCWID) is seeking 
bids for a C-900 water main replacement project with approx. 600-ft. of 6” and 4” 
water mains and 4 meter relocations.  Qualified bidders need to have a valid 
Arizona KA-Duel Engineering or A-Commercial contractor’s license. Contractors 
to supply all labor, backhoe & other equipment, concrete slurry, shading & 
blacktop as needed.  Plumbing materials; aka, pipe, fittings and meters will be 
supplied by the District per bid packet. 

All Sealed Bids must be received by 11 AM, Monday 1/21/19 at the BCCWID 
office, 34501 S. Old Black Canyon Hwy, Suite #6, or mailed to P. O. Box 1007, 
Black Canyon City, AZ  85324. A mandatory site inspection prior to bidding is 
required. 
Sealed Bids will be opened and reviewed at the Tues. Jan. 22, 2019 Board 
Meeting with the Board reserving the right to select the best bid or to reject all 
bids.  Bid Packets are available at the office for a $50 fee.  For additional 
information, please email office@bccwid.org or call 623-374-9408. 
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